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DE LOREAN : PAC DEBATE

I understand the Whips Office have been in touch with our
Parliamentary Clerk about the terms of a take note Motion for
the special debate on De Lorean it is proposed should take place
on 1 May.

We would propose the following:-

'That this House takes note of the Twenty-Fifth
Report from the Committee of Public Accounts
in the last Session of Parliament and of the
Northern Ireland Memoranda on that Report,

(HC 127, Cmnd 9374 and HC 199).

A copy of this letter goes to the Private Secretaries to the Prime

Minister, the Attorney General, the Secretary of State for Trade
and Industry and the Financial Secretary to the Treasury.
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